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    February 2025

 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Dear Families  
Although it seems a long time ago now I hope you all had a lovely 

Christmas. We appreciate all the kind Christmas gifts, cards and thoughts. 
We have lots of chocolate to keep us going through these cold days!  

 

I can’t believe we are nearly half way through this academic year! The 
children have been working really hard and I have seen many examples of 
children ‘Soaring on Wings’ this term. As well as our certificates I will also 
be sending home postcards when children go over and above at school. 

 

 I would like to welcome Julie Bodger to our office team. I’m sure many of 
you will have already met her. Mrs Bodger will be with us on a Tuesday 

and Wednesday. We also welcome Luke Dickerson from Premier Sport to 
Fleggburgh. Luke is leading our after school sports club and some of our 

PE lessons.  
 

The weather continues to be cold. We try to get the children outside as 
much as possible. Please can you make sure they have their warm coats, 

hats, gloves etc.  
 

Have a fantastic half term break 
 

Mrs Hayley Sonnex 

  

Our Core Value this half 

term is:- 

 

Payments 

Where possible could you please pay 

for lunches, clubs etc via the Parent 

Portal on Pupil Asset.  If you need 

details please contact the office. 
 
 

If paying directly into the bank the 

details are as follows:- 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 

Sort Code: 20-62-61 

Account No:- 70412058  
 

Please remember to add your child’s 

name as reference followed by C for 

clubs, L for lunches, M for music and  

T for trips 

 

Thank you 
 

Safer Internet Day 

11th February 

visit 

www.saferinternet.org.uk 

 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

                    

Plough Monday 

Our annual Penny Loaves presentation was held on Monday 13th January, in a 

tradition dating back more than 100 years.  The event sees members of the 

Burgh and Billockby Trustees of the Poor present each child at the school with a 

loaf of bread – known as penny loaves. 
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Attendance 

Emerald Class 96.4% 

Diamond Class 93.9% 

Overall 94.8% 

 

Well done to Amos, Hope, Luna, Oscar, Anastasia, Harrison WB, Freya, 

Ayda and Valentine who remain on 100% attendance for this school year to 

date. 
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Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 13th February KS1 Cluster Football (Fairhaven) 

Friday 14th February - School Uniform Sale (after school) 

Monday 17th – 

Friday 21st February - Half Term 

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day 

Monday 10th March - Oral Health 

Thursday 18th March - Class Photographs 

Friday 28th March - Movie Club (HOP) 

Friday 4th April  - Last Day of Spring Term 

Wednesday 23rd April - First Day of Summer Term 
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